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21st June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

End of Year Reward Event
Year 7 and Year 8 Students 
We have decided as a school that now is an appropriate time to reward our students for their consistent effort, relentless hard-work and resilience through some really tough times.  To celebrate their achievements we will be running two separate school discos at the end of the summer term. 
Entry to the disco will be free of charge, however please send your child with some change for the tuckshop that will be available throughout the evening and to help us cover the costs of the event.  

Students may wear they own outfits and are encouraged to come dressed for the occasion.  However please ensure outfits are not too revealing and any heels not too high as to affect a good boogie!
The entry and exit point will be the front gate and the main academy reception.  The event will then take place in the Café and Small Courtyard with a DJ.  Each evening will run from 6:00pm until 8:00pm and will be supervised by academy staff.
· Year 7 – Thursday 21st July 2022, 6:00pm until 8.00pm

· Year 8 – Friday 22nd July 2022, 6:00pm until 8.00pm
Tuckshop tokens will be given as an additional reward for those pupils who demonstrate our academy values, particularly through our reading program, Accelerated Reader.  These will be distributed by Miss Tucker in the Library to Millionaire Readers and Star Quizzers accordingly.  Tokens will also be distributed to students with 100% attendance for the current year.
In order to be able to attend, pupils will need to fulfil some very basic criteria as we ideally would like all students to attend and enjoy themselves after a challenging few years.  They should have no unauthorised absences and no fixed term exclusions between now and Wednesday 20th July 2022.  

We would absolutely love for all of our Year 7 and Year 8 pupils to attend.  If you have any queries or concerns then please contact the academy in the usual way.
Yours faithfully 
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Ian James 
Strategic Director of Learning
The Samworth Church Academy  Sherwood Hall Road  Mansfield  Nottinghamshire NG18 2DY 
www.samworthchurchacademy.co.uk  enquiries@tscacademy.org.uk  Tel: 01623 663450

